
CS492 - Social Implications of Computing

Spring 2020

Prof. Robin Cohen

Time and location: (MWF 830-920am(sec1), 930-1020am(sec2))

This message is dated March 21, 2020.

When the ability to ADD and DROP courses for Spring 2020 opens up, if you are trying to get into

CS492 Spring 2020 and permission is required, DO NOT ASK ME. Connect instead with the CS Advisors.

They will control entry into the course.

PLEASE NOTE: students enrolled in one section will NOT be able to attend the classes scheduled at

the other timeslot. They MUST attend class during the timeslot of the section in which they are enrolled.

No exceptions. This is to enable the required class participation. For any groupwork in the course, they will

have to form groups with students in their section of the course only.

At a later date, my personal page will provide a pointer to a (tentative) course website. This will likely

be shown only after the Winter 2020 webpage for CS492 no longer needs to be live. The course in Spring

2020 will have two sections and will be organized in much the same way as it was the last time I taught it,

in Winter 2019. See additional notes on my personal page re planned course organization for Spring 2020.

If you have arrived in the course after May 11, please let your late arrival be known to me AND to Head

TA Andreas Stoeckel (a REQUIRED cc) astoecke@uwaterloo.ca (regardless of which section you are in).

If you decide to drop the course after May 11, please also ensure that Andreas is aware of this and you can

cc me as well.
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